
 

 

7th June 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

NEW CATERING MENU 

 
We have been working very hard with our Student Council and our catering company, Caterlink, to improve the 

school meal offer at Cardinal Pole. 
 

From next week we will be: 

 
 Moving to a predominantly meal-deal based menu.  

 

 A free salad bar with 6 options and free fruit at lunchtime.    

 
 Free School Meals will be available now at both break and lunch time.   

 

 The meal-deal is set at £2.20 – the same as the cost of a Free School Meal.  It includes a hot meal or 

burrito/wrap/baguette/sandwich plus a bottle of water or fruit juice shot plus a small 
cake/biscuit/flapjack.   

 

 Only one other item will be offered at break time at £1.10 and a range of value sandwiches at £1 price 

point at break and lunch. 
 

We think this offers better value for our students and encourages healthier food choices.    
 

We hope our students will enjoy the new offer they have contributed to. 

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Newman, School Business Manager on the number 

above. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 


